



Early Years Newsletter 15th March 2024

This week we have been learning about how to keep safe on the roads. We have found out about the different vehicles we can use to travel and why some vehicles are more suited to different jobs than others. "You can't take an elephant on the bus!" In Forest schools we travelled in different ways, over and under and through. We have been finding out about subtraction in Math's in Reception and in Nursery we have been looking at patterns. We have had lots of fun building our own car in our classroom garage. We enjoyed our Red nose day and found out about how we can support people by raising money. We talked lots about what makes us happy.

Story of the week



Reception: https://tinyurl.com/km7smfud Nursery: https://tinyurl.com/5n8jz5n9 Key vocabulary...

Reception:

Temper, tricky, grasp, rage, mistake

Nursery: Over

Under Throvah



Reception Phonics:

J - https://tinyurl.com/2s3a3shs

V - https://tinyurl.com/2f6edsxf N-

https://tinyurl.com/4xh6wx3h

Y - https://tinyurl.com/mtuf5xha



https://tinyurl.com/ mry5y65a



https://tinyurl.co m/mvw2wj88

Norsery Phonics

This week we have been sorting objects with the same sound eg scissors, sun and spade.

We have also been listening to the sounds vehicles make:

https://tinyurl.com/5n8xnj

SC

Song of the week:

Wind the bobbin up x 2
Pull, pull, clap, clap, clap
Wind it back again x 2
Pull, pull, clap, clap, clap
Point to the ceiling
Point to the floor
Point to the window
Point to the door
Clap your hands together, one, two, three
Put your hands upon your knee



Scan here to listen to a bedtime story!



Goslings:

27th March 10:00am -11:30am Easter Crafts

Ducklings:

15th March 1:30 Games

Cygnets:

22nd March 1:30 Games